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Breton, Mary B

From: George Walker <gwf655@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2023 4:20 PM
To: DEP Rule Comments
Subject: Electric Vehicle Push

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I heard that car and truck dealers in the state of Maine must have an inventory of 43% electric 
vehicles by 2025. If this is true, isn't it a little too much too fast? The EV industry needs to make clear 
that the manufacture of the cars is not hazardous to the environment. They also need to make clear 
what powers the charging stations. Is this all really necessary? Are we really facing catastrophic 
climate change.? Not all scientists believe that. This is going to hurt the working class. This is going to 
hurt Maine. 


